Date: Fri, 11 May 2007 21:01:40 -0700 (PDT)
From: GC <gchin20042@yahoo.com>
Subject: NYC Chinatown Reunion 2008 - Save the date

REUNION “SAVE-THE-DATE” ANNOUNCEMENT

To The NYC Chinatown Reunion Friends,

Plans have been made for another reunion in Las Vegas, so save the following dates:  February 25, 2008 (Monday) to February 29, 2008 (Friday).  More detailed information with new prices and registration form to follow.  

This is a REUNION of New Yorkers, past and present, and not a vacation package for adult children or current friends who are not now or ever been a part of the old New York City Chinatown scene.  If you know of a past friend who grew up in New York City or Chinatown, please give me their email address, if they are not on my list.

If space is available, the non-Reunion people may register at a later date, however, they will not be allowed into the Reunion Buffet unless there is space available.  Seating is limited and reserved for the Reunion people.  Although we will have many who want to join our Reunion Dinner, those Reunion people with reserved rooms will have preference.  I should have 200 rooms and technically, 400 people, the maximum for the banquet rooms.  We can accommodate about 20 extra people for dinner only.

We want to make this reunion, the last under my aegis, a truly memorable one and will be by invitation only.  Should there be room available, then others may register at a later time.  DO NOT CALL THE HOTEL until you receive more information from me.  They will not make or hold any reservations at this time.

We have been mailing the NYC Chinatown Reunion Newsletter via e-mail to all who requested it. The idea is to have you, the reunion attendees, submit any relevant news to share with all.  We mail the Newsletter whenever there is enough news or if there are time sensitive notices.  We also publish an events schedule for the host city, in case anyone would be traveling to that location.  We are asking that you send any interesting news directly to Gladys Chin at: gchin20041@yahoo.com (A – K) or gchin20042@yahoo.com  (L – Z).

The NYC Chinatown Reunion Newsletter has been successful and enjoyed by many of you.   If you know of someone who would be interested in receiving the newsletter or if you are not interested in receiving it, please send your requests to Gladys Chin at gchin20041@yahoo.com (A to K) or gchin20042@yahoo.com (L to Y). Also, there might have been changes to e-mail addresses and/or home addresses and telephone numbers.  If you know of any changes, we would appreciate any updates.  

Attached is a copy of my first Newsletter just to refresh your memory.

You  can access our Reunion Websites at one of the following url’s:  
Chinatown Newsletter

http://aditl.com/chinatown-newsletter/index.html
Chinatown Reunion website

http://aditl.com/chinatown-reunion/index.html
Memories of Chinatown website

http://aditl.com/chinatown/index.html
